
03 December 2021 4:00pm 

All student email from Professor Allan Evans, Provost & Chief Academic Officer 

Dear Student 

As the COVID-19 situation continues to pose uncertainty, I’m writing to let you know that 
next year we will be continuing with some of our modified teaching and learning 
arrangements. 

Teaching Arrangements 
To ensure that we can continue to meet social distancing requirements, lectures will continue 
to be offered online throughout 2022. Your Course Coordinators will continue to make 
available high-quality learning resources through your learnonline course sites, including 
full-length lecture recordings, video modules, or other interactive and informative online 
learning content. 

The majority of face-to-face activities will continue to be held on-campus, including 
seminars, tutorials, and practicals. For each course, your course coordinator will ensure that 
the specific arrangements are communicated to you. 

Examinations 
For the duration of 2022, the majority of exams will remain online, via the learnonline 
platform, with the following changes. 

• In addition to open book examinations via learnonline, courses may offer online 
invigilated examinations via learnonline with the remote proctoring service RPNow. 

• All IT system requirements needed to complete an invigilated exam will be detailed in 
the Course Outline. 

The additional hour per examination* currently offered to students will continue in 2022 and 
will be incorporated into the published examination time. 

Details of examination conditions will be provided by Course Coordinators prior to the 
examination period. 

Academic Integrity 
I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you of your academic integrity 
obligations when studying in an online environment. Academic integrity means a 
commitment to act with honesty, trustworthiness, fairness, respect and responsibility in all 
academic work, including online examinations. Submitting another student’s work as your 
own, asking others to help you complete an examination response, assisting other students to 
answer a response, or presenting data that has been copied or falsified all constitute academic 
misconduct. At UniSA we are able to monitor and detect these types of activities, including 
the use of software such as Turnitin. 

We take breaches of academic integrity very seriously at UniSA. The outcome of a breach 
may lead to a fail grade in the examination, fail grade in a course, or even suspension for a 
period of time. 

http://i.unisa.edu.au/manage/CMS/Content/campus-central/exams_r/online-exams,,121920/?epieditmode=False


If you have any questions about the above information, or require support, please 
contact Campus Central on 1300 301 703. 

Thank you for your ongoing flexibility and continued commitment to your studies. 

I wish you all the best for the holiday season. 

 

https://askcampuscentral.unisa.edu.au/
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